
 
 
From: Kristy Athens [mailto:kristyathe[REDACTED]  
Sent: Saturday, June 23, 2012 2:47 PM 
To: Read, John  [John.Read@ATR.USDOJ.gov]
Subject: Agency pricing 
 
Mr Read: 
 
I'm writing to urge you to desist helping Amazon decimate America's bricks-and-mortar 
bookstores. A healthy, competitive book market is vital to our culture. It’s not in the 
public interest for the government to help Amazon use e-books to target traditional 
bookstores. 
 
Thank you, 
Kristy 
 
--  
 
_________________________________ 
Kristy Athens 
Wordsmith & Project Manager 
503-701-7316 
http://www.kristyathens.com 
http://www.getyourpitchforkon.com 

 




